
 

Design Your Own Christmas Cards 

 
Deadline: Tuesday 3rd November 2020 
  

 
 

October 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We know that Christmas this year is going to be a little different but we would love it if your child could 

design their own Christmas card to send to loved ones near and far. This would also provide much needed 

support for the PTA and all the wonderful things we provide for the school community! 

 

All the children need to do is design a picture on the attached template using felt tip pens, crayons, or 

coloured pencils.  

 

The cards are blank inside for your own message and will have your child’s name and the school PTA logo 

on the back.  

  

What to do:  

 Your child creates their own Christmas card design in felt tip, crayon, or coloured pencils. Please 

do not fold the design template or staple anything to it or use glitter or paints 

otherwise the design will not be accepted.  

 Children return the completed template to one of the boxes in school – there will be a number in 

each year group plus one in each reception area - by Tuesday 3rd November 2020. 

 Within 14 days of the closing date, a sample of your child’s design will then be available to view, 

order and pay for online. 

 Cards/products will be received at school and sent home at the start of December.  

 

Prices are excellent value:  

£5.00 for one design A6 folded pack of 12 greeting cards. 

Every pack sold raises £1.40 for PTA funds  

 

To ensure the Christmas card scheme can go ahead, we need a minimum of 20 packs of Christmas cards 

to be ordered so please submit your design now and make this a success for the PTA. 

 

Any questions? Contact Laura Austin or Jill Drew via email pta@stgeorges.wirral.sch.uk or on our fabulous 

Facebook Page.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

St George’s PTA 

mailto:pta@stgeorges.wirral.sch.uk

